
1835 Iron Point Road, Suite 180
Folsom, CA 95630

Only with your support will
 The Orchards at Walnut Creek be approved!

June 3rd
Important
Hearing!  



This is it – the Final
City Council Hearing! 

After three years, the future of the proposed Orchards at Walnut Creek 
will be determined on Tuesday, June 3rd.

By working with our neighbors, we have developed a lifestyle center that 
offers all the convenience and savings of a new Safeway, fine shopping 
and dining, and a children’s park for families to enjoy. This is how we’ve 
earned the support of over 2,500 of your neighbors. 

But now, your City Council needs to hear from you at the project’s final 
hearing, where they will approve or deny the project.

I am certain that your attendance at this important hearing will make a 
difference.  

I appreciate all of your support, and I look forward to seeing you at City 
Hall on the evening of June 3.

Deb Karbo
Property Development Centers, a Safeway company

IMPORTANT HEARING 
What: Final City Council Hearing 

When: Tuesday, June 3 at 7:00pm

Where: Walnut Creek City Hall,  
1666 N. Main Street

How: RSVP today to 
info@safewayatorchards.com

HAVE YOUR VOICE 
HEARD! 

www.SafewayAtOrchards.com 


